From: JENNY Jones

Sent: 23 May 2018 08:03

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: New Level Crossing on A21

I'wish to register my strong objections to the proposed level crossing on the A21 south of Robertsbridge. This major
road, already cited as the most dangerous in the country, has long been neglected for improvement by central
government. Failure to forward plan when neglecting to provide an exit from the M26 to the A21 has blighted many
villages as heavy traffic struggles to make the west east journey from Dover. The decision for dualling of the A21
from Tonbridge to Tunbridge Wells, recently completed, was delayed for so long costs were eventually hugely
inflated.

Any minor delays on the long single carriageway sections, like a parked vehicle, breakdown, stopping refuse lorry etc
cause huge backlogs. To allow a level crossing over this major route involving up to 14 closures per day would cause
further major delays on a highway already overused, let alone the massive disruption to local inhabitants. As a
resident of Etchingham and Hurst Green | urge you to reject this proposal.

Mrs Jennv Jones
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